Lake and Peninsula School District Activities report:

BASKETBALL-

Practices have started with Mix-3 Teams. Schools have been advised to hold practices for the
activities students are most interested in. At this time the plan is to travel to schools for day trips
beginning Saturday, March 27th. We are looking at having three weekends of events (3/27,
4/3, 4/10). For planning purposes we are giving schools until March 16th to declare if they are
able to travel or not. So far here is what we know:

Number of

participants

8-12 grade

Boys Girls Can you travel
Nondalton Yes
Kokhanok 4 3 Yes
Igiugig Yes
Levelock 1 1 Yes
Pilot Point 2 1 Yes
Port Heiden
Chignik Lake 0 0 No
Chignik Lagoon 0 0 No
Chignik Bay 0 0 No
Perryville 0 0 No

Newhalen and Port Alsworth high school teams have played a couple weekends and are
preparing for the upcoming regional basketball tournament which will be in Port Alsworth March

13th.

NYO-

We are taking the action online for the 2021 Senior NYO Games. Starting April 5— April 30.
Athletes in grades 7—-12 from across the state, may compete anywhere that supports safe and
social distancing competition, at no cost. All participating athletes will receive a 2021 Virtual
NYO Beanie as a thank you for their participation.

STATE SPORTS CALENDAR APPROVED BY ASAA-
State Calendar discussion came up and here are some changes. These are the state dates
that were approved by the ASAA Board:

Mix-Six Volleyball 3/22-5/8

Wrestling 3/22-5/21

AASG 4/15-17 Virtual



